
R A T T .i^  PnrvT.K^ PATT.T^J WnVfTH HAPnTTNA . ■ JAMyARY. 1 9 ^ 3 .

^  "ir¥l ips ror leens....
As bur M-Sh school is 
croT/dPd this year, many of 
us are sherinc lockers 
•irrth a fellovf student. To 
bo a considerate, obliging 
lockcr-;aate is a good'in­
surance for friendship.
It's courteous to take 

turns usine the most con- 
voi.Lent spots in the lock­
er and also thoughtful to 
sup-cst that whoever gets 
to school first hang his 
coEt on the back hook, 
leaving the front hook for 
the late arrival. Even 
better^ .'we might consider 

using choice hooks and 
shelves for a certain 
length of time and switch 
occasionally for best 
results.

Keep the locker clear of 

unneccessary articles so 

that we vrill have plenty’ 

of room for things we need.

- . . . B. Finch, P. Liles

I Be ■̂’ure it is locked at, 
all times and before clos­
ing it, be certal.j our 
locker-mate has his ocoks»
Another little act that 

reveals our thoughtfulness 
of others is the opening' 
and closing of our lockers 
as quietly as we can and 
avoiding some ■ of the loud 
laughing and talking at 
lockers during the chang­
ing 0 .̂ classes.

JuniorPxOli Increases
Ch'^istine Fowler, junior, 
joined the junior class, 
December 30, when ' she 
moved from Middlesex, to 
make her home in Bailey.
She enrolled in Bailey 
Iligh School in the seventh 
grade and remained here 
until the first semester 

of her sophomore year.
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S T H E  R T  E R K a
Sun. Mon. Jan., 25-26

Story of Will Rogers
. Tues. Jan. 2?

Washington Story •
Wed.-Thurs. Jan. 28-29 ,

Huby Gentry
Sun.-Mon. Feb. 1-2

Because of You
♦

■ Wed.-Thurs. Feb. U-5

Story of R.obinHood

LET US MIX YOUR
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